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Thompson, Matthew A - DNR

From: Mott, Andrew <Andrew.Mott@aecom.com>
Sent: Wednesday, November 3, 2021 9:09 AM
To: Thompson, Matthew A - DNR; Charity Zich
Cc: Henderson, David; Dean, Janel; Fenske, Dean
Subject: RE: Chippewa Valley Airport SIWP Progress Update

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the organization.  
Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

 

Matt, 
We are looking at next week for the submittal of the Work Plan.  We received the Presto information on Monday, which 
was key to finalizing the scope.  The document will need the RP review prior to submittal.   
  
Thank you  
  
Andrew Mott P.G.* CPG 
Senior Project Manager 
Environment, Wisconsin  
D +1-920-236-6713 
M +1-920-379-6024 
andrew.mott@aecom.com 

Click here to connect with me on LinkedIn 

AECOM 
aecom.com 

Delivering a better world 
| LinkedIn | Twitter | Facebook | Instagram 

 
  

From: Thompson, Matthew A - DNR <MatthewA.Thompson@wisconsin.gov>  
Sent: Wednesday, November 3, 2021 9:01 AM 
To: Mott, Andrew <Andrew.Mott@aecom.com>; Charity Zich <Charity.Zich@chippewavalleyairport.com> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Chippewa Valley Airport SIWP Progress Update 
  
Good morning- checking in the status of the site investigation work plan, where do we stand with a submittal?  
  
Thanks, 
Matt 
  
We are committed to service excellence. 
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Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did. 
  
Matt Thompson 

Hydrogeologist – Remediation and Redevelopment 
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources 
1300 W. Clairemont Ave., Eau Claire, WI 54701 
Office: 715-492-2304 
matthewa.thompson@wisconsin.gov 
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